From: bonnie west

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: sound level variance for Minnesota United FC
Date: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 12:31:32 PM

I am writing to abject to a sound level variance for Minnesota United FC for September 18, 2024.

The last time they were granted a variance they abused the privilege by playing music at a volume that could be
heard as far away as Highland. The relentless noise and obscenities broadcast for many hours affected a large area of

St Paul and was unacceptable.

Please review the complaints received about that event. The police were overrun with complaints. Review the
reports on social media that mentioned the problems.

We live in a quiet neighborhood and shouldn’t be subject to such extreme noise and obscenities.

B West
Resident Macalester Groveland
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